
Follow-Up for Preventive Health Screenings 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder to encourage you to schedule 

your preventive health screenings. Regular screenings are essential to monitor your health and 

catch potential issues early. 

Your last appointment was on [Date], and it is important to stay up-to-date with screenings like 

[List specific screenings relevant to the patient, e.g., blood pressure, cholesterol, mammogram, 

etc.]. We recommend that you consider scheduling your next screening within the next few 

weeks. 

If you have any questions or need assistance in booking your appointment, please do not hesitate 

to contact our office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Practice Name]  

[Practice Address]  

[Practice Phone Number]  

[Practice Email Address] 


